WS

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update

Friday 24th February 2023

Dear Parents / Carers,

We hope you all had a restful break! We have loved having the children back in and are so proud of how well they've returned to school.

This week in English, the children have been exploring the book 'Augustus and his Smile', with a focus on adverbs. We have been really impressed with their writing and adverb choices! Next week, the children will have a go at tweaking the story, coming up with their own character.

In Maths this week, the children have been revisiting time and have learnt how to tell quarter to and quarter past times. We have also been looking at what time it will be in one hour and what time it was an hour ago. We have been so impressed with how well the children have picked this up. This is often something that children struggle with, so it would be great if you could tell the time on an analogue clock with your child at home! Next week, the children will begin looking at shapes, starting with 2D shapes and their properties.

World Book Day

Next Thursday 2nd March is World Book Day! The children are welcome to come to school dressed as their favourite book character. We are aware that it is our PE day - Dan is adapting his lesson so it is safe and enjoyable for the children as they will not be in PE kit, however, please can we ask that the children still come to school in sensible shoes (e.g. trainers). In the afternoon, the children will be taught by a teacher from Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 in rotation. They will explore three different books and join in three different book related activities.

Parent Consultation Evenings

Parents evenings will be held on Wednesday 8th and Thursday 9th March. Booking information will be on its way to you soon. If you cannot make these dates for any reason, please speak to your child's class teacher. As always, if you have anything specific that you would like to discuss, please email your child's teacher ahead of time.

Golden Leaves

Congratulations to all of our golden leaf recipients this week! Well done for all of your hard work - we are so proud of you!

<u>Larks</u>

Amber - For showing excellent understanding of how to stay safe on the internet during Computing lessons - well done!

Megan - For some fab Geography work about the equator - well done!

<u>Doves</u>

Archie - For showing great independence and curiosity during your writing this week - Well done! Leila - For showing perseverance when re-reading and checking her work this week - Well done!

Please don't hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions throughout the year. Our email addresses are below.

Miss Nutbeen - Larks - snutbeen@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

Mr Bowers - Doves - <u>bbowers@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk</u>

The Year 2 Team (Miss Nutbeen, Mr Bowers, Mrs Picknell, Mrs Beynon, Mrs MacAskill, Miss Aspinall)